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From: Christopher Haynes <info@midasgoldcomments.com>
Sent: Wednesday, October 28, 2020 6:59 PM
To: Support Stibnite; jay.natoli@gmail.com; natalie
Subject: Permit Midas Gold

Attention Ms. Jackson, 
 
This letter is to express my support of Midas Gold's Stibnite Gold Project. 
 
This area has been heavily impacted in the past due to historical mining activities. If Midas gold is allowed to complete 
their plan millions of private dollars will be spent on reclamation and cleanup of this area. I feel this is the only way this 
area will ever be reclaimed or partially reclaimed. It will stand as a model for how private dollars could be used for the 
benefit of public lands and waters. I strongly feel as a member of the public owe it to ourselves to allow Midas gold to 
try. 
 
Thank you for reviewing my comments. Again, I urge you to permit Midas Gold's carefully thought out plan as outlined 
under alternative two. 
 
Thanks for your Consideration, 
 
 
Christopher Haynes 
 


